
January 2023 Newsletter  

Celebrating 30 Years of Serving Nemaha County 
  

We are looking forward to celebrating the 30th Anniversary of the Nemaha County STEP 
Foundation!  

A special Thank You to Koch & Company for sponsoring the meal! 

Please RSVP to info@nemahastep.org or Tory Jost at (785) 294-0312 (call or text) by 
January 18, 2023. 



 

 

Grant Deadline is quickly approaching! 

 



 



  
 

 

 

Our Contact Information 

Nemaha County STEP Foundation 

PO Box 165 

Seneca, KS 66538 

785-294-0312  

www.nemahastep.org 

  
  

 

  

 
 

 


